
To whom it may concern,

Hello, I'm Taylor, the Store Manager at Gorjana located on the corner of Dolores and

Ocean in Carmel-by-the-Sea. I'm excited about the possibility of a second Farmer's Market

on Saturdays! Thursdays are consistently busy for us, as we welcome guests throughout

the morning and early afternoon, many of whom have visited the market. Both the

Farmer's Market and Third Thursday have become vital community events, fostering

connections between locals and visitors. These gatherings not only brighten people's days

but also provide invaluable support to small businesses showcased at the market, while

benefiting businesses in town with increased foot traffic. As most visitors are here over the

weekends, an additional market day would add another layer of appeal to

Carmel-by-the-Sea, drawing more members of the community out on weekends. There is

no one better to lead another market on Saturdays than Raul Lopez, whose contributions

have been vital in the market's evolution over the years. I eagerly anticipate seeing what

else he brings to our community!

Please don’t hesitate to reach out to me, my contact info is listed below.

Thank you


